
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

24 February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

World Book Day: Thursday, 7 March 2024 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 7 March 2024.  This year’s theme is 

‘Reading for Pleasure’.  Throughout the day the children will take part in a variety of activities 

focusing on sharing different books, authors and illustrators with each other. 

 

We have also signed up the whole school to take part in a comic book workshop. We will be 

following the advice and instructions to create our own short comic strips.  

 

As usual, we would like to invite the children to dress up as a character, creature or animal 

from their favourite story.  Please note that if your child really does not want to dress as a 

character, they do not have to.  

 

Finally, we are also asking children to bring in any old books from home to be donated to the 

school library.  

  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Rooney 

English Lead  

 


